
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: January 5, 2024 
For more information, contact: 
Name: Vincenzo S. Corazza, Public Works Director  

Phone:  (530) 749-3904 

Email:   vcorazza@marysville.ca.us 
  

5th STREET BRIDGE EASTBOUND CLOSURE FOR MAINTENANCE 
  
The City of Marysville Public Works Department will be closing the eastbound direction of the 
5th Street Bridge for maintenance activities on January 20, 2024 from 6:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. with 
the following Saturday, January 27, 2024 as a weather contingency date.  Working in partnership, 
the City of Yuba City will assist with maintenance activities and will reroute eastbound Bridge 
Street traffic in Yuba City towards the 10th Street Bridge.  Westbound traffic is unaffected. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the closure, don't hesitate to contact Marysville 
Public Works at 530-749-3904. 
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